


Monte Vista Academic Boosters is a parent-led nonprofit organization established to support academic excellence

at Monte Vista High School. It is because of the generous donations made by our parent community during our Fall

and Spring Campaigns, in addition to the Corporate Matching funds received, that we are able to accomplish our

goals and support our Monte Vista students. Here is what we do:

Support academic excellence by funding additional
class sections. MV students have the opportunity to
take courses that offer the breadth and depth in
many subject areas including over 30 AP and Honors
classes, band, choir, dance, theater, photography,
and many more.

Fund additional hours for the Monte Vista College and
Career Advisor to bring the position to a full-time
status allowing for more hours to coordinate visits
from college admission personnel and advise our
students on their post-secondary options. Additionally,
we work with the College and Career Advisor to
co-sponsor the SRVUSD College Fair held every fall.

Coordinate test prep opportunities through Classes
and Testing Committee

● AP practice tests

● SAT and ACT practice tests

● SAT and ACT boot camps

● College application essay writing

For current test prep offerings, check out
http://mvacademicboosters.org/classes-and-testing.html

Host informational general meetings several times a
year focusing on important topics. Past meeting topics
include:

● AP results at Monte Vista

● Course selection information

● Next steps in the college application process

● Current status of SAT/ACT testing

● Non-district course information

● MV’s iQuest course and the internships
available through that program

Acknowledge students’ achievements and hard
work via our Honor Roll program. Honor roll
certificates and candy are provided to students
earning a 3.5 GPA each semester. Additionally, we
provide eligible graduating seniors with the red
braided Honor Cords worn during the graduation
ceremony.

Award educational grants to provide additional
resources to our students. In the past, the
Administration has made requests for various
educational grants to assist our faculty and students.
We are proud that past projects have funded the
following:

● MacBooks for the Arts Program

● Forensic Science equipment

● Chromebooks and laptops (prior to the
district’s 1:1 tech policy)


